
TOWN OF EMERALD ISLE 
Golf Cart Advisory Committee Members 

 
The Golf Cart Advisory Committee is tasked with promoting the safe use of golf carts, 
identifying strategies to expand golf cart access, and coordinating fundraising activities 
for future golf cart infrastructure. 
 
January 2021  Chris Blythe 
 
January 2021  Martha Levey 
 
January 2021  Michael Taylor 
 
January 2020  Michael Ayers 
 
January 2020  Taney Browder 
 
January 2020  Paul Buchanan 
 
January 2020  Ted Harrell 
 
In order to provide staggered terms, 4 members were initially appointed to a 2-year 
term and 3 members were initially appointed to a 1-year term, with all serving 
subsequent 2-year terms.  
 
 
 
Effective 1/8/2019 


